
 

PETWORTH PRIMARY SCHOOL ASSOCIATION – SUMMER COLOUR RUN 

FAIR 2024 

SATURDAY 1 JULY – 12pm to 3pm 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Following the success of our 2023 event, we are delighted to announce that once again we 

will be holding a Colour Run as our main event – alongside the usual raffle, tombola and 

other stalls. 

The children will be running a course with some small obstacles set around the grounds of 

the school approximately 500min length (which can be run multiple times by older 

children) whilst coloured powder is thrown at them by enthusiastic volunteers. 

The children will go in waves by age - parents, carers and other family members are 

welcome to join them (please ensure you include all individuals planning to run in the 

sponsorship form details to ensure we have 

enough coloured powder to run the event). 

We will be providing a white t-shirt and 

sunglasses for all those children taking part 

from the school (as well as a medal once 

completed). Any parents, carers or family 

members taking part will need to bring their 

own T-shirts and sunglasses.  

If any child still has sunglasses and T-shirt 

from the 2023 colour run, if they could be re-

cycled and re-used this year that would be 

amazing. 

We ask that each child wanting to take part 

obtains sponsorship using the sponsorship 

form attached in order to help fund the cost 

of the event. 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL FORMS ARE RETURNED BY FRIDAY 21ST JUNE OR YOUR CHILD MAY NOT 

BE ABLE TO TAKE PART IN THE RUN. 



We will need volunteers to help run the stalls for the event – any parents, carers or family 

members who volunteer will also be included in the team throwing the coloured powders 

over the runners.  

The Summer Colour Run Fair is one of the main fund-raising activities for the year run by 

the PPSA, where all profits go towards helping the school to run various events or 

activities for the children, which they might not have the budget for otherwise and we 

look forward to your support for the event. 

As mentioned, there are a number of elements to the fair, and if you are able to support 

us in the run up to the fair by getting involved in any of the activities below, we really 

appreciate it. 

Friday 14th June is “Bring a Bottle” day in exchange for your child coming to school in 

dress down. The bottles can be anything from tomato ketchup to shampoo and wine to 

bubble bath! Everything is gratefully accepted. 

We will be holding a RAFFLE. There are going to be some great prizes, from local 

businesses and charities so please sell or buy as many tickets as you can!   

You’ve got to be in it to win it! 

We are sending two raffle books home with each child, which we would be grateful if you 

could try to sell. If you need extra, these will be available at the office. If you know of 

anyone who might be willing to donate a prize please do let the school office know by 

giving their details and a member of the PPSA can get in touch with them. 

 

 

We are also planning to hold a TOMBOLA - similar to previous years, different coloured 

boxes will be put in each classroom year and any items you can donate of that colour 

would be greatly appreciated and will form part of the tombola. The items can be 

anything – tea bags, chocolate, soap, stationary – whatever you can think of that fits the 

colour! The class with the most items will win a small prize for the children. 

Each class will have a colour to follow:  

Oak – Rainbow 

Ash – Blue 

Rowan – Green 

Beech – Red 

Maple – Orange 

Elm – Yellow 

Willow – Purple 

 

As of Tuesday 4th June, we would be grateful to receive items for the boxes – they will be 

in the classroom for 2 weeks (the last date for donations will be Tuesday 17th June) 



TEDDY TOMBOLA – We would really appreciate if you have any clean, good as new 

teddies, looking for new owners that you would donate them to our Teddy Tombola. 

Please hand any donations in to the office. Please could all teddies (or other stuffed 

items) be donated by Friday 18th June. 

CAKES – We enclose a paper plate with this letter and the raffle tickets – please send in 

cakes on this plate on Friday 21st June to be sold at the fair. These can be home-baked or 

shop bought! 

There will be other stalls on the day, including refreshments and lots more. 

If you are able to help on the day of the fair, either setting up or manning a stall (and 

assisting with the throwing of the colour), we would love to hear from you! Please let the 

office know if you are able to help and we will be in touch. 

Once again, we would like to say a BIG THANK YOU for your continued support. 

 

 

 


